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Report on Awareness Program on First Aid and Fire Fighting 

 
NSS, PSG iTech organized a First Aid and Fire Fighting awareness program on 2nd November 2022 at the 

Indoor Sports and Fitness Centre. Around 60 NSS volunteers participated in this awareness program. 

Mr.Rangaraj, Fire Safety Officer, demonstrated first aid and fire safety precautions to the NSS volunteers. He 

explained to the volunteers the steps needed to be taken in case of a fire accident to safely evacuate people. 

 
 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NSS volunteers of PSG iTech performed First Aid and Fire Fighting awareness program 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


